
Medication request 
 for Year 6 Camp 2022/2023 

Dear Parents and Guardians. 

In preparation for the Year 6 camp on 5, 6 and 7 December, please complete the 
following form for any medications that must be taken during the hours of the day 
camp. As per ESF policy I would urge you to only request essential medications be 
given. 

We will ask that the medications arrive each morning of the camp in a well labelled 
bag with clear instructions and all the components necessary to administer. 

For those students who already keep medication at school for use in emergencies, 
please complete the form again so that a clear copy can be kept in the camp folders 
with the teachers. I will organise for the medication to be given to the teachers 
responsible. 

As always please don't hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions or you would 
like to discuss further. 

Best wishes  

Carmen Chan

School Health Professional 

Kowloon Junior School 

37658781 



Medication  Authorisation Form 

Year 6 Camp 2022/2023 

I,  , parent/guardian of 

hereby authorise Kowloon Junior School to administer the following medicines: 

Name and dose of Medicines*: 

____________________________________________________ at time: 
____________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ at time: 
____________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ at time: 
____________________________________________________ 

*The name of medicine, date (prescribed by doctor within 7 days), student’s name,
dosage and route of administration should be marked clearly on each medication
bag/bottle.

Signature of Parent/Guardian: 

Date: Telephone: 
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